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Rick Eichstaedt

From: Liz Paul [liz@idahorivers.org]
Sent: Monday, March 19, 2012 1:43 PM
To: kevin@idahorivers.org; Rick Eichstaedt
Subject: FW: Issuance of Boise Permits

 

 

Liz Paul 

Boise River Campaign Coordinator 

Idaho Rivers United 

208-343-7481 

www.idahorivers.org 

 

 

From: Kathleen Collins [mailto:Collins.Kathleen@epamail.epa.gov]  

Sent: Monday, March 19, 2012 1:29 PM 

To: tbarry@meridiancity.org; fussm@cityofnampa.us; liz@idahorivers.org; dana@IdahoWaterLaw.com; 
jhayes@idahoconservation.org 

Subject: Issuance of Boise Permits 

 

Good Afternoon,  
 
This message is being sent to you because you commented on the City of Boise draft permits. These permits have been 
issued and will become effective on May 1, 2012. The link below will take you to a web page which contains Region 10 
permits, just scroll down to find the newly issued permits as well as the EPA's response to each of your comments. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to e-mail me or call me directly at 206-553-2108. 
 
Thanks, Kathleen 
 
http://r10napps3.r10.epa.gov:9876/r10/water.nsf/NPDES+Permits/Current+ID1319 


